
Hello Ryan Road  families,

Please enjoy our first K-5 Virtual Art Show.   It’s been a fun and 

exciting undertaking putting this together with your student(s.)  

Grades 3-5 worked with our fabulous Computer Technology Specialist, 

Ms. Rocky Mariani-Prall during our remote art classes where we learned 

how to create  Google Slides for this presentation.    For Grades K-2, 

we included some remote work that was sent in, (thank you!) and we 

took pictures of many pieces of art, and then created slides for them.  

The first year of any large project is sure to have some kinks to work 

out.   Please give images time to upload as you move through the slide 

show.

The K-5 Art Department is hoping to use this avenue for future art 

shows as I will be able to photograph art work that is created 

throughout the year to use for the art show.  Enjoy!

Ms. Macutkiewicz
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